
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

Good Afternoon Commissioners,  
 
This is a water tanker that was found on the government website through Georgia 
Forestry.  Everything that we have heard and found is that the truck runs and is in good 
shape.  We have not seen this truck in person or had a chance to operate it.  This is a 
military surplus vehicle that is located in North Carolina and it was driven to where it is 
currently located.  It will cost us $200 for this truck for the processing of the paperwork 
and it will be titled to the county.  The only requirement that we have found is that it has 
to be painted.  It cannot stay the military green color. 
 
JC tagged this truck in the forestry system, and it is ours if we want it.  
 
I would like to present this to the board on Monday night.  If approved, I would like a 
couple of us to drive up and verify that is in good operating condition.  If it is, then see 
about having the road department travel up there and pick it up on a low boy trailer.  This 
is not a fast truck and would take too long to drive back to the county. 
 
If the board approved, we have to pick it up by the 25th of this month. 
 
Brooks County has a couple of these trucks and they like them. 
 
 
Thanks 
Johnny West 
Cook County Fire Chief / EMA Director 
3295 County Farm Road 
Adel, GA 31620 
Office:  (229) 896-1196 
Cell:  (229) 230-1239 
Email:  johnny.west@cookcountyga.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 

Johnny West, Fire Chief February 14, 2020 

Military Truck  
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